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MINISTRY OF EDUCATION 

STATE DEPARTMENT FOR HIGHER EDUCATION AND RESEARCH 

ANNOUNCEMENT  

THE INDIAN INSTITUTE OF SCIENCE (IISc), BANGALORE, INDIA 

The Ministry is in receipt of communication from the High Commission of India in 

Nairobi through Ministry of Foreign and Diaspora Affairs informing that the Indian 

Institute of Science (IISc), Bangalore, India is inviting international students for 

admission in various academic courses under self financing scheme. They are also 

have Visiting Faculty Programme for foreign researchers for a sponsored short 

term.  

Admission I regular academic courses, International students are advised to visit 

https://oir.iisc.ac.in/  

Visiting Faculty Programme, interested visiting Faculty/Researchers are required 

to identify the host faculty at IISc for the proposed visit. Detailed information is 

available at: https://oir.iisc.ac.in/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/International-

visiting-faculty-program-at-IISc-2024.pdf  

Interested candidate may with any inquiry about this programme may write to 

the institute through chair.oir@iisc.ac.in or iro.admin@iisc.ac.in  
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